Town of Bristol, Rhode Island

Department of Community Development

)

April 16, 2025 \
TO: Steven Contente, Town Administrator

FROM: Diane M. Williamson, Director of Community Development

RE: Recommendation on CRMC Permit Application for 115 Aaron Avenue

I have reviewed the above petition and have no objections to the request.

10 Court Street
Bristol, RI 02809
www.bristolri.us
401-253-7000

It is noted in the public notice that the Town had previously sent a letter of no objection, as the affected

property owner.

Thank you for the opportunity to comment.




